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Our top'Lc this term is ‘Mad about Minibeasts!’. We will be investhatlnq

different bugs and small creatures and this will include hearing and
learning rich vocabulary and retelling our own stories through role play
and small world activities. We will also be discussing and experiencing
the seasonal changes as they occur throughout the term.

Helpful reminders:

Stalj and Plal:]
9.15-10.30 every \A/ednesdcuj. All famllles with babies and toddlers

welcome. £I per famlltj!

Nam'mg Clothlnq, Baqs and Lunchboxes.

The end of the day can be tricky for little ones. Can we please ask
you to clearltj name coats/sweatshlrts/bags and lunchboxes. Blj managing
their own belongmqs, it will encourage the children to become more

Lndependent.

Toileting

Please keep us up to date with any toileting needs. If your child needs
to use nappies and wipes these need to be sent in from home and
please include nappy sacks.

Uniform

Uniform is not compulsory, and children are obviously more than
welcome to wear their own clothes. However, 'Lf you would like to order
a school Sweatshirt, they can be ordered from our uniform supplier



Maritime Motifs in South Molton. Please see the school website for more
details.

We don’t recommend that children wear their best outfits to Preschool
as we encourage them to spend time exploring the different activities on
offer and these can often include using resources that can be a bit
messg!

Suitable footwear is a must! Trainers or shoes that the children can
move freely in.

Wellies and waterproofs are needed every Wednesday,

Snack

The children have a choice of milk or water. We promote independence
by encouraging the children to pour their own drinks and peel their own
fruit. If you would also like to provide a water bottle for use
throuqhout the dcuj, p[ease name it and we will keep it in the snack
area where it will be accessible throughout the day. If you do wish to

provlde a water bottle, please ensure it contains On[lj water.

Development scrap books and assessments

Preschool staff will gather observational evidence to assess your child’s
development under the Early Years Foundation Stage Curriculum. At the
end of their time with us you will be given a scrapbook containing
photoqraphs, artwork etc. as a memento o]c their earllj years journey.

We are realltj looklnq forward to an excitlnq term ahead and feel

prlvlleged to be able to share your child’s leam'mq and development

with you.

If you have any queries or ques’[ions jus’[ let us know and we will be

hCLPPl:] to help.

Mrs Stapletj and the Preschool Team



